
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 

Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

 
 Year 5  swimming— 

This will not take place 

until at least January 

2021  

 Half term—Monday  

26th  —Friday 30th 

October  

 Secondary Transfer 

form for Year 6 to be 

completed—Saturday 

31st October  

 End of term—Friday 

18th December 1.00 p.m.  
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‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

Newsletter Date: 

Friday 25th  

September 2020 

Autumn Term  

Issue 3 

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

 

MACMILLAN NON-UNIFORM DAY 
Today SMAB held a non-uniform day to raise money for this 

wonderful charity. They provide physical, emotional and finan-

cial support to people who 

have   cancer to help them 

live life as fully as they can. 

Thank you to everyone who 

supported the event.  

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

I am sorry that I have to once again remind  

parents to continue to social distance. Remem-

ber one adult dropping off/pick up only!  

Also if you are waiting to drop off/collect be 

mindful of the neighbours; do not park across their drive, sit 

on their wall or lean on their car. Unfortunately a few parents 

are still ignoring this request.  

PLEASE DO NOT PUT SMAB COMMUNITY AT RISK! 

SECONDARY 

TRANSFER  
Year 6 parents  

remember to select 

your child’s sec-

ondary school for 

Sept. 2021. Appli-

cation forms need 

to be submitted by 

31st October.   

CYCLES 
Children are able to store their bikes and scooters under the 

shelter by the Year 4 entrance. Please ensure they are chained 

as the school cannot be responsible for any loss.  

COLD AND WET WEATHER  
The weather will start to change, getting wetter 

and colder. We want the children to be outside as 

much as possible, especially during this pandemic. 

Please ensure that your child comes to school suita-

bly dressed with a coat, hat, gloves and scarf.   

VIRTUAL PARENT CONSULTATION  
If you have not yet received an invite from your child’s class 

teacher please Class Dojo them to make an appointment. Make 

sure you have given the teacher your correct email address.  

http://img.alibaba.com/photo/50753853/Fleece_Hat_and_Gloves.jpg
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REMEMBER HARVEST BASKETS  
Remember Harvest collection will start week beginning Monday 28th September to 

Friday 2nd October. Items can be put in a decorated shoe box or individual items 

brought into school and placed in the box provided for each year group.  

      

All gifts will be taken and distributed to our local Foodbank. There is more infor-

mation on the general foodbank website:  https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-

involved/ways-to-give/donate-food/ If you type in the SMAB postcode, it will also 

link you to the nearest two (Alexandra Park and Totten-

ham).   
 

Food bank contributions can also be dropped off at St Cuth-

bert's Church at the church building on Wolves Lane from 3

-4pm each Sunday.   

 

Thanking you in advance.  

 
CLASS Punctuality  Attendance  

3S 5 98.44 

3T 6 92 

3M 2 87 

4I 4 79 

4C 1 88 

4H 1 85 

5A 0 83 

5E 0 96 

5L 2 91 

6B 5 98.15 

6O 3 90 

6W 2 95 

PUNCTUALITY AND  

ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win next week?   

Each week the punctuality and attendance 

data is shared with everyone.  

 

As a school we aim for at least 96% attend-

ance.  If your child is unwell or showing 

coronavirus symptoms they should stay at 

home.  

 

3S won the Attendance trophy with 

98.44%. Well done. 

 

5E and 5A both had 0 lates last week. 5E re-

ceived the Punctuality trophy as they had a 

higher attendance at 96%. 

MAINTENANCE FUND 
Thank you to the parents/carers who have paid their £39 for the year; per child. If 

you have yet to pay, please can you do so by the end of next week!  

 

Please remember, maintenance fund is due at the beginning of every academic 

year.  

 

https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-involved/ways-to-give/donate-food/%20C:/Users/Head%20Teacher/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-involved/ways-to-give/donate-food/%20C:/Users/Head%20Teacher/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
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OUR SCHOOL PRAYER 
 

We give you our school.  
We give you all the teachers and staff who 

work here. 
We give you all the children who study here. 

 
We pray our school would be a place of great 

discovery, adventure and creativity. 
 

May it be a place where we love to learn and 
where we learn to love. 

 
A place where everyone is respected and all 

are deeply valued. 
 

We ask all this through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
 

Amen. 
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